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I wish to request that the Abortion Bill that is to come before parliament shortly be disallowed.
 My reason for this is that I strongly feel that the rights of an unborn child should be considered, especially
 when they would easily survive at the time the abortion would take place.
There are many people who would love to adopt these children and give them a good upbringing, as my
 husband and I did with our two beautiful children in the seventies.
I am not discounting that for  some mothers the difficulties of having a child are enormous.  I feel more help
 should be provided to those in this position, however I feel I have to plead for the lives of little children who do
 not have a choice in this matter.
I trust those responsible for voting for this Bill will carefully consider my request.

Glenda Simpson
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